Institute of Transportation Engineers Inc.

1099 14th Street, NW - Suite 300 West - Washington, DC 20005-3438 USA  Tel: +1 202-289-0222 Fax: +1 202-289-7722 - www.ite.org

June 5, 2007

David Woosley
Traffic/Transportation Engineer
City of Lawrence

Public Works Department

P.O. Box 708

Lawrence KS 66044

RE: Institute of Transportation Engineers Delegation to the 2007 National Committee on Uniform
Traffic Control Devices

Dear David,

It is my pleasure to appoint you to serve as an Associate Member of the Institute‘’s delegation to the
National Committee on Uniform Traffic Control Devices. This appointment will be effective at the
beginning of the June 2007 NCUTCD meeting. This term will end after the January 2010 meeting.
Appointments to the Institute's delegation will be reviewed on a periodic basis and revisions will be
made as appropriate.

As an ITE member, you have clearly demonstrated a personal interest in advancing the Institute’s
programs. Your service over the years has helped ITE grow and become recognized as the
‘organization of choice’ among transportation professionals. Once again, | thank you for volunteering
your time and energy, and | urge you to accept this appointment. Enclosed is a listing of the other
members of the delegation.

In your role as an Associate Member of ITE delegation, | seek your counsel on programs and services
that you feel the Institute should be undertaking or enhancing. If there are emerging issues that you feel
need to be addressed, please feel free to contact me at any time throughout the year.

Dedicated volunteers like you make the Institute’'s many programs work effectively. Thank you for
continuing your commitment to ITE, and | look forward to receiving your positive response.

Very truly yours,
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Earl Newman PTOE
International President-elect



